COPRY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th Yovember, 1933,

Dear Sir,

I am In recelpt of your memorandum of the 18th ultimo,
wilth 1ts enclosure, relative to the Hopper Dredger "KAIONE",
and in reply I have to say that in the circumstances mentioned
by the Owners, the Conmittee will be agreeable to the Boller
Survey of thls vessel being postponed as desired, subject to
the boilers being surveyed before steam is again raised.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

D, K. Bhir, ESQ;,

| W WELLINGTON, N.Z.
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